
KEOKUK COUNTY BOARD PROCEEDINGS 
JULY 17, 2023 

 
The Keokuk County Board of Supervisors met in regular session, Monday, July 17, 2023 in the 
Board Room of the Courthouse.  Present were:  Michael C. Hadley, Daryl Wood, Fred Snakenberg 
and Christy Bates, County Auditor. 
 
Wood moved, Snakenberg seconded to approve the agenda.  All ayes and motion carried. Also 
present was Casey Jarmes, News-Review. 
 
Snakenberg moved, Wood seconded to approve the minutes of July 10, 2023 as submitted.  All ayes 
and motion carried.   
 
Wood moved, Snakenberg seconded approval of claims listing dated July 10, 2023 and July 17, 2023 as 
submitted.   All ayes and motion carried. 
  
Snakenberg moved, Wood seconded possible approval of Homestead, Military and Disabled Veteran’s 
Tax Credit Applications as submitted by Keokuk County Assessor Drew Sanders was held.   All ayes 
and motion carried. 
 
Wood moved, Snakenberg seconded approval of quarterly report of fees collected by the County Auditor 
and Sheriff and monthly report of fees collected by the County Recorder and Clerk of Court as 
submitted.  All ayes and motion carried. 
 
Snakenberg moved, Wood seconded renewal of Remote Access Agreement with Keokuk County 
Abstract Company as submitted.  All ayes and motion carried.  Also present were Dawn Goldman, 
Recorder; Heather Wilson, Deputy Recorder; serving as notary; Lynea Gehrking, Keokuk County 
Abstract; Amber Thompson, County Attorney; Christine Edmundson, County Treasurer; Charles Kent, 
IT; and Drew Sanders, Assessor/GIS.  Dawn informed the fee has increased only $2.00 per quarter.   
 
Wood moved, Snakenberg seconded renewal of Remote Access Agreement with Washington Title & 
Guaranty Company as submitted.  All ayes and motion carried.  Also present were Dawn Goldman, 
Recorder; Heather Wilson, Deputy Recorder; serving as notary; Brett Pierson, Washington Title & 
Guaranty Company; Amber Thompson, County Attorney; Christine Edmundson, County Treasurer; 
Charles Kent, IT; and Drew Sanders, Assessor/GIS.   
  
Various Board and Committee reports was held.  Hadley attended a 911 meeting.  Wood and 
Snakenberg had no meetings to attend last week.   
 
Discussion of old/new business and public comment was held.  The ad for the air conditioning units that 
will be removed from the Courthouse due to the HVAC was discussed. Larry Crouse was present to 
discuss the big rock on his road. 
 
On vote and motion Hadley adjourned the meeting at 9:20 a.m. 
 
The above and foregoing information is a summary of the minutes taken at the above indicated 
meeting.  The full and complete set of minutes is available at the Keokuk County Auditor’s Office 
and www.keokukcounty.iowa.gov. 
 
  Approved __________  Disapproved __________ 
 
 
___________________________ __________________________ ___________________________ 
Michael C. Hadley                          Daryl Wood                                 Fred Snakenberg  
                  
 

http://www.keokukcounty.iowa.gov/

